






5. Youth Forum Presentation

Peter Harding stated that the aim of the Youth Forum is to provide views from
young people in the County to the committees. Each member of the forum then
introduced themselves and explained their role. The D.E.V.E.L.O.P. Strategy
was explained along with targets and projects being outlined. The meeting was
requested to follow them on Twitter and Caroline asked committee members to
consider how their views can be utilised.

6. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

As there was no other business Ray Lewis closed the meeting at 8-18pm and
thanked all present for attending.


